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Star of the Week 

Welcome to December! We are thrilled to be beginning our journey into the winter/holiday 

season. We have many exciting activities planned for this month! 

During Week One, the children will explore the season of winter; during the week the 

children will discuss Winter Solstice, winter clothing, snow, ice, and snowmen. During the 

week the children will partake in many exciting activities, including making their own 

snowflakes out of Popsicle sticks! 

During Week Two, we will look at different holidays and how they are celebrated around 

the world. The children will have the opportunity to compare and contrast their own 

traditions to the traditions of others. The children will also be working very hard on their 

winter gifts! 

Finally, during Week Three, the children will focus on the celebration of the New Year. 

They will learn about various traditions and materials used for celebration, such as 

fireworks. In addition, they will talk about resolutions for the New Year. During their 

exploration of traditions, the children will create their very own Winter Wishing Wands!  

We will be ending 2018 on an incredible note and are eager to see all the new adventures 

and experiences 2019 will bring to Orange Room! 
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Birthdays 
12/7: Tristan 

12/19: Lila 

12/24: Anya 

12/25: Leo 

12/3: Elina 

12/10: Anya 

12/17: Xavier 

 

 

 

Letter/Word/Number 

Week 1: Aa/SEE/23 

Week 2: Ee/PLEASE/24 

Week 3: Ii/EASY/25 

Friendly Reminders: 

 Monday, 12/3 – Friday, 12/7: Book Fair 

Friday, 12/21 – Sunday, 01/06: Winter Break 

 

 

 


